
Minutes	of	the	Lauderdale	Isles	Civic	Improvement	Association	General	Meeting,	
May	17,	2018	at	Abiding	Savior	Church	

The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	Vice	President	Bob	Franks	at	7:05pm	

1. Officer	Rodriguez	from	FLPD	presented	the	crime	and	safety	report.		Officer	
Fernandez	discussed	a	new	program	“Ring	Always	Home”	

2. John	Suarez	and	Jim	Fetter	from	City	of	Fort	Lauderdale	gave	the	code	
enforcement	report	and	answered	questions.	

3. Lee	Bacall	gave	a	presentation	about	the	New	River	Preservation	Committee	
and	plans	for	the	new	park.	

4. Geoff	Rames	discussed	airport	noise	issues	and	the	5	requests	to	the	City	of	
Fort	Lauderdale	

i. Assign	city	staff	to	the	Part	150	committee	
ii. Follow	the	lead	of	City	of	Phoenix	
iii. Hire	an	airport	noise	consultant	
iv. Reach	out	to	City	of	Plantation	
v. Assign	city	staff	to	the	noise	issue	and	have	them	report	on	status	

to	us	
5. Vic	Dumonceau	gave	an	update	on	the	status	of	the	yacht	club	and	the	

property	of	the	former	club	on	Whale	Harbor	Lane.	
6. Geoff	discussed	vacation	rentals	
7. Dick	Cahoon	discussed	a	proposed	increase	in	the	Broward	County	Sales	tax	
8. Vice	President	Bob	Franks	discussed	community	involvement.	
9. President	Audrey	Franks	informed	the	group	about	the	theft	of	the	meeting	

signage.	
10. A	raffle	drawing	for	a	gift	certificate	for	dues	paying	members	took	place.	
11. Geoff	Rames	made	a	motion	to	adjourn.		Karen	Rames	seconded	the	motion.		

The	motion	was	approved	unanimously.	
	

Respectfully	submitted,	
Dawn	Hanna,	Secretary,	LICIA	
	


